From: Cummings, Kennedi

To: Alanis, Sarah

Subject: Fw: Disability commission 25-26
Date: Tuesday, June 24, 2025 12:56:18 PM
Hi Sarah,

Here is the email from Elena Chambers.

Best,
Kennedi Blair Cummings

Kennedi Blair Cummings, Boards and Commissions Office Manager (she/her/hers)

City of Ann Arbor | Guy C. Larcom City Hall 301 E. Huron, 6th Floor - Ann Arbor - M| - 48104 |
City Administrators Office

Office Phone: 734-794-6291 Extension: 42901

KCummings@a2gov.org

From: Elena Chambers ||| G

Sent: Thursday, January 16, 2025 12:42 PM

To: Zach Damon |GG . ings, Kennedi <KCummings@a2gov.org>

Subject: Disability commission 25-26

This message was sent from outside of the City of Ann Arbor. Please do not click links, open attachments, or follow
directions unless you recognize the source of this email and know the content is safe.

Hello Zach and Kennedy,

As you may know, I recently accepted a new position as a child and family therapist to start in
May following the completion of my MSW. I have been in communication with my new
supervisors about what to expect with scheduling and wanted to give you a lot of advance
notice about upcoming changes. Because work with children requires a lot of afternoon and
evening hours to work around their school day, my new workplace unfortunately let me know
that they will not be able to accommodate me attending commission meetings on a monthly
basis once I start this position.

I understand that the commissioner terms are supposed to be three years, and I am very sorry
to have to end my time on the disability commission earlier than expected. While this was not
at all an easy decision to make, I believe it is important that I take this job opportunity as it is a
good pathway to advancing in my career goals. I have really enjoyed my time on the
commission and will still be able to attend meetings through April. Since this was a
circumstance that [ hadn’t previously planned for, I will of course do what I can before May to
help with transitioning some of the social media work to a new person since I had offered to
take the lead in that (and of course, will continue to be available to work on social media
things for the next few months).

Thank you very much!

Best wishes,

Elena

Elena Chambers



She/her/hers





